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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Liberia. 
We appreciate the activities undertaken to improve the legal framework, and the Government’s cooperation with the UN Resident Coordinators’ Office on strengthening national human rights capacities.  

We welcome developments on improving the education and encourage the authorities to continue taking measures to ensure high-quality education for all, including free and compulsory basic education. We are also pleased to note the progress made in providing a family environment for orphans, and to support further progress in this regard.
On the other hand, Montenegro acknowledges the concerns of the relevant UN treaty bodies about the persistence of traditional harmful practices (witchcraft and trials), that affect children under 4 years of age. We urge the Government to address such phenomena by protecting children from all forms of abuse, including by raising awareness on the issue.
Montenegro also notes that the harmonization of national legislation with the Second Optional Protocol to the ICCPR is still pending. 

We recommend to Liberia:

1) To investigate past gross human rights violations and war crimes and, if found guilty, bring all perpetrators to the justice. 
2) To prohibit by the law the female genital mutilation of girls under 18 years or of non-consenting women. 

3)  To take effective legal measures to prohibit and eliminate child forced marriages.

Thank you. 

